
Rachel Thiemann – Pack 477 

 Outstanding Webelos Den Leader 

Over the past year, this Webelos Den Leader has brought together a fun-filled program 

and amazing experiences for this Pack's Webelos den. She has used her connections, 

creativity and business experience to pull together an amazing program. In addition, she 

is also helping lead the Tiger den. 

At the 2016 Special Olympics held at St. Thomas University this year, her Webelos den 

did an excellent job presenting the flags. The Scouts had an amazing time, learned 

about all the Olympic events and cheered on the many participants.  

We are pleased to honor Rachel Thiemann of Pack 477 as an Outstanding 

Webelos Den Leader.  


